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Powerschool Parent Portal Accounts 
Families who have not yet created a Powerschool Parent Portal account will 
receive in this week's family packet directions on how to create their account 
or add an additional student.  Families who have already set up their account 
and linked their child(ren) will not receive these directions. 
 
It is important for families to set up and be able to access their Parent Portal accounts.  The 
Parent Portal is where parents can view assessment grades, attendance records, and report 
cards.  Additionally, this year we will be introducing a forms and registration feature to the 
Parent Portal that will allow us to collect information from families through the Parent 
Portal.  This will help us collect and process information faster and more efficiently and save 
money on printing costs. 
 
If you have any questions about the Parent Portal, or are having difficulty setting up or 

accessing your account, please contact Mr. Heinecke at jheinecke@waukeshacatholic.org. 
 
 
Middle School Information 

Service hours done during the summer must be submitted by September 
30.  Please see Mrs. Tousignant if you have any questions. 

 

 In art class, we will be starting paper mache projects in the next few weeks. If 
you happen to have any newspaper, masking tape, paper towel rolls, or tin foil 
laying around the house, please consider sending it to school with your child(ren) 
to be dropped off in the art room. I have gathered some supplies but have a 
feeling that my own efforts will not be enough. Thank you for your consideration 
and God Bless! 

 

- Olivia MacGillis 

 
 
Basketball Sign-up Deadline for all 5th-8th grade boys & girls 
is Friday September 29th!  Those students wishing to 
participate on the school teams must be signed up by then to 
guarantee a spot on a team.  The season will start with 
splits the week of November 6th.  Please contact Bill Serb, 
Athletic Director, to sign-up or with any questions 
at: athleticdirector@waukeshacatholic.org 
 
Sign-up forms in 
English: https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1oDCkZiDMB88rz4SRQJoJNvvhk1jGe21
S?usp=drive_link 
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Sign-up forms in 
Spanish: https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/19YGx_ug1swVzYm1Kv_hSOtM3fa9BU
N4T?usp=drive_link 
 
 
Picture Retake Day Scheduled, Friday, October 27th 
Today your student/s brought home their school pictures if you purchased a package.  If 
you choose to get your students picture retaken please return the picture packet to the 
school office with a note stating the reason for the retake. 
 
This retake day will also be for any student that missed the picture day in August. If you 
have not already ordered please use the link below. 
 
https://scholastic-reflections.hhimagehost.com/V2/Home/LoginConsumer?EK=238796 
 
Pictures are scheduled in the morning, Friday October 27th.  This will be a non-uniform 
day for those who have not gotten their pictures taken, or if it is a retake day.  
 
Please contact the school office if you have further questions, 262.896.2929x5200 
 
Have you ordered a yearbook this year?  If not use the link above.  This will be the only 
time to order! 
 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/19YGx_ug1swVzYm1Kv_hSOtM3fa9BUN4T?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/19YGx_ug1swVzYm1Kv_hSOtM3fa9BUN4T?usp=drive_link
https://scholastic-reflections.hhimagehost.com/V2/Home/LoginConsumer?EK=238796

